
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 29, 2019  
 

 
Community conversation about commercial parking: Round 2 
  
Vienna’s Town Business Liaison Committee is hosting a community meeting at 6 p.m. 
Thursday, May 9, at Town Hall to address concerns and potential solutions related to parking in 
the commercial district.  
 
This meeting is a follow-up to a March 14 meeting attended by business owners and others, at 
which several suggestions were put forward to address ongoing challenges related to parking in 
the commercial district. 
 
Ideas generated at the March 14 meeting included short-, mid-, and long-term potential 
solutions and ranged from the practical to the creative. Some suggestions included designating 
an offsite parking area for employees, creating a parking map, sharing parking among 
businesses, running a trolley, and investigating bike and scooter share options. To see all of the 
ideas discussed, visit viennava.gov/parkingideas. 
 
The May 9 meeting is open to the public. 
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